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LAB ALERT 
 

Date: March 29, 2021 

 

URGENT Recall of ChloraPrep 3ml Size 

Dear Regional Pathology Clients, 

Regional Pathology Services received an urgent national recall notification for ChloraPrep 3ml 

size ONLY, clear and color-tinted product. The recall pertains primarily to other areas of the 

world, noting the storage issues have not been identified in the US. However, the FDA has 

advised that BD expand their voluntary recall of this product to the US.  Please remove and 

dispose of this product if you have any in circulation. 

Background: ChloraPrep is a skin prep used for sterile procedures. ONLY the 3 ml size 

ChloraPrep is being recalled and needs to be removed from all clinical areas.  

We have removed this supply for our Materials Management warehouse and have already 

ordered a replacement supply.  PHLEBO_20 ChloraPrep One-Step has been discontinued on our 

supply portal and has been replaced with PHLEBO_20 ChloraPrep Swab Stick. 

 

 

If you have any questions or issues with these changes please contact client services at 402-559-6420 and 

ask to speak with one of the client coordinators.  
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